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Thankful for what the Lord is doing and I am

absolutely confident that there are greater

things to come! We have had our first bible

study/get together at UAB. 

Also, after much prayer, conversations,
and God moments, with students to UB, I
am so excited to have done the first
official bible study and we plan to
continue to meeting in the new year. 
Grateful for the opportunity to minister in

Spanish at Los Pentecostales BCN and the

International Church of Barcelona.

“For who hath despised the day of small things? for they
shall rejoice, and shall see the plummet in the hand of
Zerubbabel with those seven; they are the eyes of the
Lord, which run to and fro through the whole earth.”

Zech. 4:10



Grateful for what the Lord did in Burgos during the

leadership conference (Conalid). We were able to have

a table set up for campus ministry and made some

great contacts with leaders and Pastors. Below you will

see that the conference made it on the local

newspaper!!

Prayer for continued open door for Bible studies, the leading to

hungry souls, and favor and dominion on our college campuses. 

BURGOS

Grateful for the time we were able to have together

with the team for Christmas! 

https://flow.page/biancamissions
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